
 

928 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, FL 32303 
lilajaber@lilajaber.com 
(850) 545-8207 
 

March 1, 2023 

 
Douglas D. Sunshine, B.C.S. 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Senior Attorney 
Office of the General Counsel 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
 
Via email (douglas.sunshine@floridapsc.com) 
 

RE: Staff Workshop to Examine Regulatory Policies and Practices in the Water and Wastewater 

Industries 

Dear Mr. Sunshine: 

Please find attached the Post-Workshop Comments, including attachments, for the Florida Public Service 

Commission Staff’s above-referenced Development Workshop submitted on behalf of the National 

Association of Water Companies (NAWC).  If there are any questions regarding this filing, please contact 

me at (850) 545-8207. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Lila A. Jaber 

Lila A. Jaber 
Florida Bar No. 0881661 

 

 

cc:  April Ballou 

 

Attachments 

  

mailto:lilajaber@lilajaber.com
mailto:douglas.sunshine@floridapsc.com


 

LIST OF ATTACHMENTS 

 

 

 

1 Arizona Policy Statements for WAW Industries 

2 Arizona Decision No. 75626 

3 California Revised Framework for Water Utility Acquisitions 

4 Connecticut Final Decision Re: Consolidation 
5 Connecticut PURA DPH Report on Water System Consolidation 

6 Missouri 2 SCR 4240-10.085 Incentives for Acquisition of Nonviable 
Utilities 

7 Pennsylvania Acquisition and Consolidation Policies 

8 NARUC Resolution 3: Small Company Best Practices 

9 NARUC Resolution 6: Regulatory Best Practices 

10 NARUC Resolution 15: Permanent LIHWAP Funding 

11 Pennsylvania Distribution System Improvement Charge 

12  Pennsylvania DSIC Fact Sheet 


